Dear Members, Life Members, Parents and Supporters

The Committee of Woy Woy Football Club would like to thank every player, parent and supporter for their commitment to our club in 2023.

We are looking forward to season 2024, but we need your help.

All current positions on the Woy Woy Football Club Committee will become vacant at this year's Annual General Meeting to be held on Monday 13 November, 7pm at the Clubroom at Austin Butler Memorial Oval. We need additional people to make our club run smoothly, there are lots of positions available and the more people we have involved, the easier it is on everyone. You can make a very worthwhile contribution to the success of our Football club with as little as 2 hours a month.

If you feel you would be able to take up a voluntary position on the committee, please send an email to secretary@woywoyfootball.org.au. All new members will receive full support to assist you to understand and undertake your new role.

Please see below for a full list of roles available. Nominations must be received in writing. If you have any questions, please send them to the committee at secretary@woywoyfootball.org.au.

Best Regards Woy Woy Football Club

Positions –

- President
- Vice President
- Secretary
- Treasurer
- Club Administrator (Registrar)
- Football Committee Chairman
- Coaching Coordinator
- Non-competition Player Representative (U5s-U11s)
- Junior Competition Player Representative (U12s-U16s)
- Senior Men's Player Representative
- Senior Women's Player Representative
- Public Officer
- Fixtures Officer
- Ground Controller
- Sponsorship & Marketing Officer
- Social & Events Officer
- Canteen Manager
- Gear Steward
- Social Media Officer
- Member Protection Officer
- General Director